
“I vote yes for phase 3” “Mendocino County needs phase 3” “Vote yes on 

phase 3” 

 

Statement for Hopland Meeting 

 

I like to see the Cannabis industry growing tremendously in California. There are places 
as Santa Barbara or Salinas that a few years ago you wouldn't think they would be growing 
Cannabis. It has been a big impact for these regions. I want to see Mendocino County expand 
this business that creates multiple jobs and the economy gets the benefit with this industry.  
 

It is a win win for everybody to try to increase the legal market that will bring to the plate 
more income to the communities that are producing Cannabis. This meeting in the future might 
be a legacy for future generations with more and better opportunities if we expedite laws that 
help growers to compete with other regions or counties that already have laws that are helping 
to grow more legal Cannabis. 
 
 

HECTOR LOPEZ 

 
 

 


